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         12th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
I would like to extend my sincere condolences to everyone affected by the sad news 
of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, including all members of The Royal 
Family.  
 
Monday 19th of September has been declared as a public bank holiday and 
coincides with the state funeral, therefore all schools within the Trust will be closed 
on this day.  
 
Throughout the coming week, activities will be taking place in all of our schools to 
give our children the opportunity to learn and reflect on the incredible life of The 
Queen and her dedication to our country throughout her 70 years of reign. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 
Amarjit Cheema OBE 
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